River Strand Golf Activities Committee 09/21/2017 @ 03:30 PM

In attendance were Pat Braeger, Jim Moline, Tom Schultz, Randy Clark, Rob Hood, Mike Pecora, Oscar Parks, Chuck Glasser, and 7 residents. Absent were: Mike Brinales, Mark Dunham, Lee Morris.

Minutes from the past meeting were approved as submitted.

Oscar disclosed that Sanctuary Owners are allowed to book tee times at Guest Rates as soon as the Tee Sheet is published. Randy moved that the window be closed to two days, Pat Seconded and the motion as approved unanimously. Mike Motioned that the Sanctuary Home Owners pay the Public rate which died on the on floor. Oscar will develop a proposal pertaining to outside play during high season and present that at the October 12 meeting.

Oscar presented a summary of the golf course policies that was approved by the committee. He announced that a second placard with Golfing rules will be added to the Carts. The rules will also be displayed on the check in desk at the Pro Shop.

Handicap Committee is just getting started. They will evaluate what software is available to help monitor handicaps.

Pat asked that anyone with ideas on how the Leagues and Interclubs should interface with GAC should send them to her.

Suggestion to open the Courses to walking was rejected for liability and safety reasons.

2018 Meetings were moved to 2nd Thursdays at 3:PM.

Respectfully submitted, Jim Moline